
 

11021/NHAI/PIU-VPM/NH-81/2024/402        27th March 2024 

Invitation of Public Comments 

Sub: NHAI – PIU, Villupuram – Proposal seeking permission for Pole Erection of 
33KV lines along the Road from Km.205/581 to Km.205/761 (LHS & RHS) 
and crossing at Km.205/761 for total length of 421m & total no. of poles  
8 No’s on Trichy to Kallagam Section of NH-81(Old NH-227) - Approval 
requested – Reg.  

 

Ref:  M/s. Droog Estate Private Limited, Coimbatore Lr No. Nil Dt.15.03.2024. 
 

******** 

1. The subject proposal is requesting permission for Pole Erection of 33KV lines 

along the Road from Km.205/581 to Km.205/761 (LHS & RHS) and crossing at 

Km.205/761 With 2 Nos of Mini Towers for total length of 421m & total no. of 

poles 8 No’s in the project stretch of Trichy to Kallagam Section of NH-81(Old 

NH-227) in the State of Tamil Nadu. 

2. M/s. Droog Estate Private Limited, Coimbatore has furnished an undertaking 

to move the utility line for any work of improvement or repairs to the road, 

if NHAI considers it as necessary, in future, it will be carried out as desired 

by the NHAI at their cost within a reasonable time (not exceeding 90 days) of 

the intimation given. Further, the applicant has furnished the undertaking for 

payment of rent / fee as mentioned in the Ministry’s Circular No.RW/NH-

33044/29/2015-S&R dated 22.11.2016 as when asked by NHAI. 

3. As per the guidelines issued by the Ministry vide letter No.RW/NH-

33044/29/2015/S&R(R) dated 22.11.2016, the proposal submitted by            

M/s. Droog Estate Private Limited, Coimbatore will be made available for 30 

days seeking public comments / objection and shall be furnished within 30 

days from the day of closure of public objections. 

 

 



In view of the above, comments of the public on the above proposal are invited and 

may be sent to the below mentioned address: 

 

DGM (T) & Project Director 

National Highways Authority of India, 

Project Implementation Unit, 

No. 26, 1st Floor, V.G.P Nagar West, 

Vazhuthareddy Post, 

Email: piuvpm.nhai@gmail.com 

Viluppuram – 605 401 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

(N. Varadharajan) 

   DGM (T) & Project Director, 
PIU, Viluppuram. 

Copy to: 
 
1. NHAI Website 

2. The NIC, New Delhi – for uploading in the Ministry’s website 

3. The Regional Officer, NHAI, RO Chennai 
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